
Dates to rememberDear Parents and Guardians,

As we approach the end of this academic year, I am filled with a deep sense of
pride and joy. It is with great pleasure that I invite you to join us in celebrating a
significant milestone: the graduation of our Nursery School Class of 2024.  

Over the past few years, we have had the privilege of watching your children
grow, learn, and blossom into the remarkable individuals they are today.

Leavers Breakfast -To honour our graduates, on Tuesday, 23rd July we are
hosting a special Leavers' Breakfast from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM for the children
that will be leaving Cottage for Reception in September.  This will be a
wonderful opportunity for the children to gather together and enjoy a delicious
meal before the festivities begin. The breakfast will be followed by our Funday
and Graduation Ceremony, where we welcome all the children from Cottage
and their families to enjoy our very own sports day. 

Breakfast club - Please note this will mean that Breakfast Club will not be
available for Cottage children as we will be setting up for the party from 8:30-
9:00 am.

Our graduation celebration will take place from 12:00 until 2:00 pm at Cottage
Nursery on the football field. We kindly ask that you bring your picnics, blankets,
and chairs to ensure a comfortable and enjoyable experience. If you have a
talent for baking, we would greatly appreciate any cake or sweet treat
donations to share with everyone.

Refreshments such as tea, coffee, and squash will be available on a 'help
yourself' basis, so please bring a flask in case supplies run out. 

As we prepare to send off our graduates to their next adventure, we reflect on
the incredible progress they have made. From their first tentative steps into our
nursery to their confident strides today, each child has grown in unique and
wonderful ways. We are immensely proud of their achievements and excited for
the bright futures that lie ahead.

Your support and involvement have been invaluable in making this journey a
successful and fulfilling one. Thank you for entrusting us with the care and
education of your children. We look forward to celebrating this special day with
you and your family.

Warmest regards,

The Cottage Team
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